


Student Financial Aid Bulletin   2     Sept. 25, 2008 
 
 

P. O. Box 91202, Baton Rouge, LA 70821-9202 
(225) 922-1012 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
The purpose of this bulletin is to provide clarification of the allowable summer payment amount for Go 
Grant recipients.   
 
According to Go Grant rule, http://www.osfa.state.la.us/ProgramRules_PartIV.pdf, the payment for 
summer sessions is the difference between what the student was paid during the preceding fall semester or 
term, winter term, if applicable, and spring semester or term and the student's maximum annual award 
amount; provided the award for the summer session shall not exceed $1,000. 
 
In order to be eligible for summer payment, a student must first meet Go Grant eligibility criteria and 
have received the Go Grant for at least one of the following:  fall, winter or spring semesters/terms.  The 
student must receive a Pell Grant during the summer and have a balance remaining of the $2,000 Go 
Grant academic year allowance.  If the student meets each of the summer eligibility criteria and enrolls 
for summer, they should receive the balance of Go Grant funds, not to exceed $1,000, regardless of the 
number of hours enrolled.  Should you have questions, you may contact Bonnie Lavergne, Special 
Programs Administrator, at 225-922-0412 or blavergne@osfa.state.la.us. 
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